
 

 

 

 

 

           5th November 2019 
 
Dear Friends of Fountains School, 
 
As you are aware, we have teamed up with Fountains Parish and Fountains Playgroup in an effort to raise 
funds through a 50:50 auction. 
 
The auction will take place on Saturday 16th November, 7pm at Grantley Village Hall and we need your 
help! I have listed some of the ways below that you can support this event. We will receive 1/3 of the 
funds to spend on our school and our children! 
 

● Bring in good condition, household items to sell. These can either be dropped off in Grantley Village 
Hall anytime between 11am and 4pm or you can email ylfleetham@aol.com with photos prior to 
the 16th. No electrical items or clothes and anything not sold must be collected and taken home.  

● Help on the night. We need volunteers to act as runners, hold up items (this sounds exciting), greet 
people etc. If you can help, please let us know by Monday 11th November. 

● Come and support the event. We need you to come and bid. We have been gifted a dinner, 
overnight stay and breakfast including spa and gym use from Grantley Hall as one of our lots! Other 
than getting to hang out in the Village Hall with us, I can’t see a better incentive to attend!  

● Spread the word. If you cannot attend and/or don’t have items to sell, please encourage your 
friends, family or even people you don’t know that well to come along. 
 

Thanks so much you fabulous bunch! 
 
Katie, Jess and Jo 

 

mailto:ylfleetham@aol.com

